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• Our 2019 M-STEP scores were received with high regards.  We 

showed tremendous growth and placed very high in Monroe 

County in all areas including 1st in 7th ELA and 1st in 6th grade 

Math and ELA.  Our 8th P-SAT scores were above State Average 

(35.6% Mason to 28% State).  We will be utilizing our data with 

our 8th grade teachers to develop more intervention strategies 

to increase scores now that we have a baseline to work with.   

 

• Our first home volleyball game will be Monday, September 16th.  

Our first home football game will be Wednesday, September 

18th.   

 

• Our PBIS committee sponsored the first dance last Friday May 

6th.  It was very well attended and the money raised will go 

back towards our Eagle Power program and PBIS initiative.   

 

• Class numbers are very high for the middle school. 

o 8th grade – 100 

o 7th grade – 97 

o 6th grade - 88 

o Total - 285 


